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TOGETHER, WE ARE STRONGER. 
JOIN NOW FOR A BETTER FUTURE.

QANTAS UPDATE
AUGUST 2021

SIGN THE LETTER TO THE BOARD!
After Friday’s court victory declaring Qantas’s 
outsourcing of ground work was unlawful we are 
pushing ahead for workers to be reinstated and 
compensated. There are two main developments on this:

•	� Please sign the letter to the Qantas board 
demanding it backs reinstatement and 
compensation for workers and drops plans 
to appeal. We need as many signatures as we 
can get behind this to put the pressure on the 
Qantas board to hold senior management to 
account.

•	� Our legal team was back in court on 
Wednesday August 4th pushing for a hearing 
date to begin the process of reinstatement and 
compensation. Qantas’s legal team argued that 
this should be put on hold while they appeal 
the case. The judge has asked for submissions 
from both sides on the way forward and has set 
another court date for August 18.

We will soon start gathering 
information to present in court about 
the circumstances of Qantas workers 
so the judge can determine the 
next step. The best way for you to 
have your interests represented and 
make sure your voice is heard in this 
process is by joining the Union.

We are talking to politicians and other 
supporters on how to press the case 
to get Qantas workers the outcome 
they deserve. We got this far in 
holding Qantas to account because 
workers stayed united and focused.

We’ll be back in touch with 
more updates soon. If you have 
any questions please contact 
your delegate or official.
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https://actionnetwork.org/petitions/qantas-board-reinstate-outsourced-workers/

